
OCTOBER  19 , 2923 

 The Budget Workshop mee1ng was called to order by Chairman Hogan at 
7pm & Pres. Frueh led all present with the salute to the Flag. Chairman Hogan 
read the Sunshine Statement -No1ce of the 1me , date ,loca1on & agenda of this 
mee1ng known was duly published at least  48 hrs. in advance of this mee1ng 
held by pos1ng in official newspaper of this District . 

 Mr. Spevak was asked to take Roll Call- Primiano, Flannery , Kirkland , Hogan  

& Spevak were present. Sign in sheet was on table for aNendance . Others in 
aNendance  were : Marini ,DeGirolamo, Ellison. Frueh , Keaney ,& Tom Kirkland. 

 Chairman Hogan asked certain individuals if they have upcoming Projects 
before the end of the Year 2023. 

1. Chief Keaney stated equipment needed was ordered aZer 10/4/ 23 
mee1ng. 

2. Engineer’s Primiano & Sorscher everything   is good. 

The Budget Workshop was turned over to Mr. Petrics our Auditor . Each line item  
of the Proposed 2024  Budget was discussed by the Board Members . 

Mr. Petrics worked  on his calcula1ons of the upcoming Budget 2024 

Mr. Petrics – Will have the prepared 2024 Budget at our  Dec. 6 ,2023 mee1ng. 
Chairman Hogan thanked everyone for coming to the Workshop Mee1ng . 

 

Since there was No further business Mr. Primiano made a mo1on for adjournment 
at 9: 09 pm & 2nd by Mrs. Flannery , approved by .  

 

       Respecaully submiNed , 

 

       Joseph F. Spevak/ Secretary 


